
Online Tour Reservation 
Welcome to St. Philip's College! We are excited to learn of your interest in touring 
our campus and look forward to providing you with information about our 
exemplary programs of study. 
 
St. Philip’s College offers campus tours by appointment only. If you are 
interested in touring our campus you must register online at least two weeks in 
advance. Cancellation at least one week in advance. Please note, your tour 
request must be confirmed with a staff member in order to be confirmed.  
 
We do not schedule tours in the months of December, January, June, July, and 
August. 
 
MLK  
At this time, we can only accommodate tour groups of fifty (50) students or fewer 
at MLK. If you have any questions contact us at spc-tours@alamo.edu 
 
Campus Tours at MLK are open on Sept 1, 2024. 
      - Group Tours: Tuesdays 10:00am-12:00pm  
      - Individual Tours: Thursdays 9:00am-10:00am 
 
To request an MLK tour, please use the following link: Book time with spc-Tours  

SWC 
At this time, we can only accommodate tour groups of twenty (20) students or 
fewer at SWC. If you have any questions contact us at  spc-swchub@alamo.edu 
Campus Tours at SWC are open on Sept 16, 2024. 
      - Group Tours: Thursdays 10:00am 
      - Individual Tours: Tuesdays 9:00am 
 
To request a SWC tour, please use the following link: Book time with spc-swchub  
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